M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
March 3, 2016
RE:
BG-1 for CMS HVAC Upgrades-Phase 2

This project consists of the second phase of HVAC upgrades at Conner Middle School.  Mechanical scope includes replacement of equipment and piping for the remaining 4-pipe HVAC system (including all plant equipment, upgrading to air-source chiller and replacing gas-fired boilers).  Electrical scope includes disconnecting and reconnecting equipment in place as well as replacing corridor lighting with LED fixtures.  There will be minor incidental items such as ceiling, bulkheads and roofing, as required to implement this work.

I recommend approval of the BG-1 for the above project, as submitted.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
